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Over the past two weeks, your bargaining committee has met with the company in 

subcommittee and formal sessions to work on package proposals. Things are fluid as we 

attempt to move a package proposal that improves the members' lives—the details of the 

package change with each pass as we work to move in a positive direction. 

 

The company has failed to meet its commitment to your bargaining team. The package the 

company has presented falls short of the membership's expectations. We continue to work on the 

items members put forth in the survey.  

 

Please step up the mobilization and continue to send a strong message to the company that you 

are engaged and invested in the outcome of bargaining. Thank you for your support! 

 

In Unity, 

Mike Barfield, Staff Representative           Jason Hall, Local 9423 

Art Gonzalez, Local 9511                        Chris Roberts, Local 9509 

John Miller, Local 9421 
 


